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Behavioral Health Webinars Scheduled for Summer 2025 
 

Neighborhood News – July 2025 
 

Neighborhood Health Plan of Rhode Island (Neighborhood) will host a series of orientation webinars this summer 
for all newly contracted behavioral health providers. These sessions will support integration into the Neighborhood 
network and provide an overview of key processes and available resources. 
 
Orientation topics will include: 
 

• Claims submission and adjudication 
• Credentialing 
• Plan overview 
• Accessing provider resources 

 
Providers should register for the session that best fits your schedule by clicking the corresponding date below. We 
encourage you to share this opportunity with others in your office who may also benefit from the orientation 
including practice managers, billing staff, and administrative personnel. 
 
Webinar Dates 
 

• July 30, 2025 
• August 14, 2025 

 
Providers are welcome to submit questions or topics in advance by emailing providercomms@nhpri.org. 
 
We look forward to your participation.  

https://events.teams.microsoft.com/event/a13f5de3-1426-4bde-a5e9-517f1980e894@55e096bc-a404-4b15-80cd-dc4cca6a5e64
https://events.teams.microsoft.com/event/6bdc140a-31e0-4f02-9c73-b1793d4c9446@55e096bc-a404-4b15-80cd-dc4cca6a5e64

